
 

 

 

 

Network of Religious Communities   
Cordially Invites You to Our 

ANNUAL 
HOLIDAY 

Open House 
Monday,December 9th 
1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 
1272 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo NY 14209  

 
. 
 

Bringing a dish to pass is encouraged but not required. Your presence is most 
important. 


